
When   Where                     What           Info 
10/12/10           Western Ranch Motel                 Onondaga County Meeting      7:30 p.m. 

10/26/10           Euclid Hotel           Step Signage Class(see details)  6:30 p.m. 

10/30/10           Tanner Valley Golf Course          Halloween Party 

11/3/10             Orchard Vali            Monthly Meeting                  7:30 p.m. 

11/6/10             Pompey Rod & Gun Club            Onondaga County Kick Off Dinner,(see details)5-10 p.m. 

11/9/10             Western Ranch Motel                 Onondaga County Meeting      7:30 p.m. 

12/1/10            Orchard Vali            Monthly Meeting                        7:30 p.m. 

12/11/10           Tanner Valley Golf Course          Youth Safety Course                           

Instructed by our Darryl Martin.  The course is free and lunch will be provided.  Call Darryl at 492-0964 or Tim Taylor at 446-
4881 or 447-2070.  Your must pre-register.  Thanks Tanner Valley for providing a room for us! 

12/14/10           Western Ranch Motel                 Onondaga County Meeting                  7:30 p.m. 

12/22/10           TRAILS OPEN!!! 

1/05/11             Orchard Vali             Monthly Meeting                  7:30 p.m. 

1/21--1/23         Glenmore Hotel            Toadirondack-See Tom Andrews for Info.  

2/19/11             Eipp  Estate            Hot Dog Roast    TBA 

2/26/10             Various                          Poker Run    TBA 

News and Information: 

We will have NYSSA Raffle tickets for our members to sell at our next meeting.  The tickets sell for $5.00 and our club 
gets half the money.  The grand prize is a choice of one of three sleds.  And there are a lot of other great prizes.  Pick 
up your tickets to sell at our next meeting.  The club makes pretty good money. 

Events and Happenings:  

October 2010  
Newsletter 

Visit us on: www.toadhollow.net 

Trails:  Trail work has started so stay tuned to our website for further trail work.  WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!   
If you are on our e-mailing list, we will also email you.  If you are not on our email list, but would like to be, 
contact Tim Taylor at 446-4881 or 447-2070 with your email address.   We will be double staking our fields 
this year to comply with Parks and NYSSA’s signing regulations.  This means a lot more stakes, ribbon and 
WORK! 
We will be widening the bridge behind the Amber Inn to make it easier to negotiate.  The Marcellus 
Snowmobile Club and Apple Valley Wheelers are contributing to the materials fund.  B.J. Dorfer will be 
doing the welding.  THANKS EVERYONE!!! 

MEMBERSHIP COUNT    61 

 
ONONDAGA COUNTY SNOWMOBILE ASSOCATION KICK OFF DINNER—NOVEMBER 6, 2010 
POMPEY ROD AND GUN CLUB, DINNER 5-8, DJ UNTIL 11 PM.  $14.50 PER PERSON.   
Chicken Dinner is available, but must be ordered in advance.  50/50 Raffle, Door Prizes.  Call 
 Tim Taylor By November  3rd For Reservations..  446-4881 OR 447-2070 
 
 



Remember to save your snowmobiling gas receipts for Gary Rood.  He is getting an 8 cent per gallon refund from the 
state.  THANKS GARY!!!! 

Congrats to Wendy Russell  who won our 50/50 raffle at the October meeting.  Her share was $61.50.  She was gracious 
enough to donate back $30.00. 

 

If there is an accident on our trails that the police respond to, WE NEED TO KNOW.  Call any officer of the club so that 
we can report it to NYSSA’s insurance company.  This is very important.  All of the officers phone numbers are at the 
end of the newsletter.   

Stay tuned for a wheeler/car poker run in May.  We will keep you posted on our 1st annual “Summer’s REALLY Gonna 
Suck” poker run. 

Who are STEP Signage Classes for?  These classes are for club trail workers to receive first hand information on sign-
ing trails according to state administrative guidelines from one of 10 program instructors. 

AND for snowmobilers that want to see safer trails and consistent trail signage statewide by volunteering to become a 
trained Safe Trail advisor. 

What Does a Safe Trail Advisor do?  Each advisor is partnered with a nearby club to ride their trails and provide feed-
back to the club on how their signage meets signing guidelines. 

What happens in these classes?  Information is presented in a PowerPoint format and is divided into two parts.  The 
first part is strictly information on signing guidelines.  The second part is the training  on becoming and Advisor.  To be-
come an advisor, you would need to be present for both parts.  The entire class lasts about 3 hours. 

What is the demand for Advisors?  There is a big shortage of Advisors to work with clubs in the state.  Over 230 clubs 
are involved with trail maintenance.  Of these approximately 60 clubs are part of a county organization-run Satellite pro-
gram.  To work with the remaining 170 clubs, there are approximately 45 trained Advisors. 

For more information or to attend the Step signage class, please contact either Tim Taylor 446-4881 or 447-2070 or 
Steve Frank  439-8383. 
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October 26th, Step Signage Class— Euclid Hotel, 6:30 p.m. 
 

 

SKI-DOO is doing their snowmobile club support program again this year.  If you have not already filled out a certificate 
and taken it to a dealer yet, please fill one out at the next meeting.  Our club gets $10.00 per certificate from Ski Doo. 
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Toad Hollow Trail Riders 

 

     
Treasurer Report                                                        
Date: September 30, 2010 
        
        

Starting Balance (Checking & Savings Total)    $      4,419.71  
        
        
Income:     
  50-50                -      
  Memberships         253.91    
  Clothing sales & merchandise   
  70% Trail Fund check   
  Golf tournament      3,220.00    

  Donation from the Body's (golf "skins" winnings)           60.00    

  
Donation from Mike Brang (portion of golf tourney 
reg)         100.00    

  Dividends            1.08    
        
        
        
  Total  $    3,634.99   
       
        
Expenses:     

  Ck. #661  - Orchard Vali - Chix BBQ food $820.78    

  Ck. #662 - Finger Lakes Casualty - insurance $20.00    
  Ck. #667  Bill Gaffney - BBQ wood  $50.00    

  Ck. #668  Tanner Valley Golf Course - golf tourney $2,304.00    

  Ck. #669  Steve Frank - sign stakes & paint $312.66    

  
Ck. #671  Mike Brang - partial refund of golf tour-
ney reg $180.00    

        
        
        
        
        
        
        
        
        
  Total  $    3,687.44   $      4,367.26  
        



  4th  ANNUAL    GOLF TOURNAMENT   September 12,  2010 
        INCOME                                            EXPENSES 

12 TEAMS (48 GOLFERS) 

@70.00 PER PERSON 3360.00                    TANNER VALLEY PER PERSON@48.00   =      2304.00 

 50/50 RAFFLE      80.00         1ST PLACE              200.00 

            2ND PLACE                                      100.00  
           

 TOTAL              3440.00                 2604.00 

PROFIT   $836.00 
    

1ST PLACE-Joe Andrews, Kris Balantfy, Jamie & Fred 
2ND PLACE-Bob Krenrich, Tom Martin, Matt Pierce, & Mike 
LAST PLACE– Joe Maier, Brenda, and Tracy and Joel Styler 
Men’s Longest Drive-Chad Norton $25.00 
Women’s Longest Drive-Amber Body $25.00 
Men’s Closest to Pin-Mike Body  $25.00 
Women’s Closes to Pin-Kris Balantfy $25.00 
Thanks to Mike Brang of Dewitt Car Wash for donating Longest Drive and Closest 
to Pin prize money. 
Thanks to Mike, Debbie, and Amber Body for donating $60.00 of the winnings 
back to the club. 
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Toad Hollow Officer’s & Board Members Contact Information: 
President           Tim Taylor           492-3515 / 446-4881    Trail Masters                 Steve Chiore          488-1099 
Vice President   Dan Bilow            492-9183                             Steve Frank            439-8383 
Secretary           Sue Taylor           492-3515                                 PR Man       Brian Gale              673-4585 
Treasurer           Joy Dorfer           247-0813                   Web Master                    Jeff Flaherty            487-5273 
Board Member   Artie Eipp            492-4718                                 Membership Corr.                Jennifer Simmons  720-2099 
Board Member   Tom Andrews      468-6064                                 Safety Course Instructor      Daryl Martin            492-0964 
Board Member   Scott Berberian   696-8570 

 

***You can Place an Ad in the Newsletter for $20.00.  Business Card Needed**** 


